
 
 

 
 

BSME U15 Netball Tournament 
28th August 2025 

Dear Directors of Sport / Heads of PE,  

We are pleased to confirm that Yasmina British Academy will be hosting the BSME U15 Netball 
Tournament on Saturday 31st January 2026. The tournament will be held at Yasmina British 
Academy, Abu Dhabi, the tournament will run over one day.  

Registration is based on a first come first serve basis. Each school can enter one team, with a 
maximum of 12 players per squad. The age policy for entry is as per the BSME guidelines. The 
tournament entry fee is 1100AED per team (TBC based on registration numbers). This covers the 
cost of venue, officials, umpires, medals, and trophies. Refreshments may be available on site for 
an additional charge, however, we do recommend that players bring their own packed lunch and 
snacks for the day. Parking on the day will be limited so we ask you to bear this in mind when 
attending.  

The tournament will commence from 8am on Saturday 31st January 2026. More details on timings 
will be shared when schools have registered. Please note that the format and timings may change 
depending upon the number of entries. 

Please note the following key dates:  

● Registration Opens: Monday, 1st September 2025  

● Registration Deadline: Friday, 26th September 2025  

● Payment Deadline: Friday, 31st October 2025  

To register, please complete the online registration form 

Payment in full will be required by Friday, 31st October 2025. Following this deadline, finer details 
and tournament format will be shared with all participating schools.   

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Beca Griffiths 

Director of Sport – Aldar Academies, Yasmina British Academy 
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https://share.google/7CC0sL5KPMmCOvsHM
https://share.google/7CC0sL5KPMmCOvsHM
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1rJp3nX8UBc0ej9MeYYRK0vVYHLuPI3SCV1_Kt7-rNZM/edit

